
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Badge Pinning 

 

DATE:  May 8, 2018 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Officer Thomas Ramboldt joined our department as a full-time employee on May 8, 

2018.  Thomas has been a member of our Police Reserve since 2012 and brings that 

experience as he begins his career in law enforcement.  He will be starting at a Grade 

10/Step 1. 

 

At the May 15, 2018 meeting we will have the badge pinning ceremony, which will 

include the administration of the Oath by the Mayor, followed by the pinning of formal 

pinning on of Thomas’s badge by his Brother, Ben Ramboldt.  I feel that this provides a 

great way to welcome Thomas to the City and community as one of our police officers. 

 

Lt. Berg will be overseeing this on my behalf because I will not be at this City Council 

Meeting. 
 


